Town of Westminster Massachusetts 01473 Crocker Pond Recreation Area Committee May 7, 2019

Members Present: Heather Billings, Pat Streeter, Kathleen Brennan, Mary Ann Falconer, Nicole

Emilianowicz, Tom Kerns

Invoices Approved: National Grid: \$12.40

Minutes Approved: April 23, 2019

Crocker Pond Recreation Area 2019 Permit Rules and Regulations were updated. Committee also worked on the schedule for this upcoming season.

Kathleen will attend the Historical Society Plant Sale on Saturday, May 11. Stickers will be available.

The Boy Scouts will spend the approved weekend at the pond.

The Pond will be open May 18-19 from 9 am to 12 pm for community clean up. NHS and Committee Members to attend.

Next Meeting: May 21 at 6:30 pm in Town Hall

Respectfully submitted,

Nicole Emilianowicz